Swale Joint Transportation
Board meeting
Monday 18th September 2006
TABLED ITEM, Actenda Hern
No. 6

WARDEN PARISH CO Village Hall Warden Bay Road Warden Bay ME12 4NB

Attention of Jo Hammond Swale Borough Council

14th September 2006

Dear Jo

Re Swale Transportation Board meeting 18th September Report on the B2231 Survey

As this report was instigated by Leysdown and Warden Parish Council at a joint meeting in February 2006, and only one copy of the report has been made available at very short notice,.

From what we have heard this report does not cover the issues raised at our meeting and therefore we would ask the committee to defer acceptance of the report until it can be fully reviewed and our comments taken consideration.

Thank you for your help

Pat Sandle

Chair Warden Parish Council